COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE
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Tuesday November 23, 2004  

Held in the Georgetown Town Hall

 Basement Meeting Room

Meeting Minutes

Members present: H. LaCortiglia, Elaine Fiasconaro, Betty Davidson, Jim DiMento


Meeting called to order at 7:40

·  Guests:

Mike Anderson from Erie 4 is present to further explain the Historic Display Case project. He, Brian Coolidge and Matt McKay attend to talk to the committee and explain the project. 

Groveland has one similar to this

Will be a climate controlled building 

The hand tub pumper is from the 1850 era. ( circa 1857 )

This was the second piece of fire equipment in Georgetown




The display case would be at the Erie 4 fire station and open to the public

· Old Business

Elaine Fiasconaro  reports on Timelines Status re the Historic Houses submittal to MA Historic Commission. Elaine contacted Marty Dudack. Mr Dudack says that there is only one more thing to do for the Historic Houses survey. He will send information to the committee soon.

· New Business

CPA A-4 form has been received from the Assessor.

Signatures are required by a majority of the CP committee

Committee members examine and sign the form.

The form will be given to the Assessors office. 

No new Project Suggestion Forms have been received since the last meeting

· Dates for future meetings and posting status discussion.
Betty will post the meetings for the next 3 months and notify Harry once done

· Adjournment at 8:30pm
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The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2004.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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